
Back up your work at WSA

USB Sticks
Backing up your work is very important, WSA recommend you have at least 2 
backups of your work in different locations. It is important you keep your own 
schedule that you can work with, this might be every day it might be once a 
week, whatever works best for you, just make sure you do it ! One of the easiest 
ways is to copy you work from your own personal student network storage 
(3gb) is onto your WSA USB Memory stick (4gb).

CD & DVD Backup
A more permanent backup would be to archive your work to a CD-R 
(800mb) or DVD-R (4.7gb) disk. All the computers at WSA have DVD & 
CD burners. Why not save all your module’s work onto one disk and let 
Mum or Dad keep it safe at home.

For detailed instructions on how to do either of the above - view the 
related video tutorials within this share.


